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HELLO!!  I trust that you are all doing well and had a great intersession.  I wanted to inform all of you that prior to the cancellation of the 2020 conference our silent auction chairman, Michael Peck, had already begun soliciting for silent auction items.  He has put a lot of time and effort into this and has collected several gift certificates that are valid throughout the State of Ohio.  Due to the conference being cancelled this year we have decided to move forward with our first
CEA ONLINE SILENT AUCTION!

The auction is open NOW!!  You can access all the bidding information on the new CEA-Ohio web page at www.cea-ohio.org.
We sincerely hope that you will participate in this endeavor and continue to support CEA-Ohio with their ability to send the Teacher of the Year to the regional conference in the spring.

Good Luck, and Happy Bidding!
Janet Carter, CEA-O President
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